
From: Dietz, Sidney
Sent: 11/28/2012 11:08:46 AM
To: Franz, Damon A. (dfl@cpuc.ca.gov) (dfl@cpuc.ca.gov)
Cc:
Bcc:
Subject: Energy Efficiency Incentives

Damon -

Would you be willing to meet with PG&E on the incentives? If so, I’ll have Sally set up 
a time that works for you and for Steve Malnight.

Thanks!

yours

sid
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